
From: Erwan Toulemonde 

Sent: 30 December 2022 14:44 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: 31st Dec - Objection to 2022/5189/TC - Philomenas 40 Great 

Queen Street London WC2B 5AA 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

I apologise for the late objection due to some travelling to visit my family. I missed your 

deadline, sorry 

 and would like to 

strongly object to how late they would like to continue have the tables outside with this 

application 

 

People are getting drunk and we can hear the pub's customer late at night and screaming at 

times (!) and understand that other neighbours are severely affected. The pub has 0 control 

and the impact is severe on residents 

 

The following end times outside of 

Thursday 08:00 to 23:00  

Friday - Saturday  08:00 to 23:30  

Sunday 08:00 to 22:30 

 

are not acceptable and need to be reduced. The pub has proven in the last year not to be able 

to regulate noise and such late hours should not be allowed in a  area with so many residents. 

 

I would ask you for the maximum time to be brought to 10 pm and then the customers to be 

invited go inside (and the table removed). Table outside until 23.30 / 23.00 with unruly drank 

customer should not be allowed. 

 

Please protect your local residents, this is your duty and we are counting on you. 

 

Thank you for your consideration 

 

Kind regards 

Erwan 


